

Address: Glapton Lane, Clifton, Nottingham, Nottinghamshire, NG11 8EA

Telephone: 0115 915 2936

admin@glaptonacademy.co.uk www.glaptonacademy.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs C Hurst BA(hons) PGCE NPQH NLE

Wednesday 13th May 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I know you will have many questions and concerns about any proposals for reopening on June 1st for certain year groups.

While we work our way through all of the guidance I would like to reassure you that;

- 1. We fully understand and respect your potential concerns regarding your children returning to school
- 2. We are currently painstakingly planning to ensure that every step is taken to ensure safety for children, families and staff
- 3. We will not place pressure on parents who do not immediately send their children back to school

These arrangements take some time and will be shared with you as soon as possible.

We are not in a position to answer individual questions at the moment, but will be as soon as our risk assessments and other planning is complete.

Thank you for your patience and support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE

Headteacher